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Grade 4 Supply List 

 

June/ September 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

Welcome to Grade 4! We are delighted to have the opportunity to work with you and 

your children. We have high expectations; hence, we have set high standards for the upcoming 

year. Please take a few moments to familiarize yourself with some basic rules and regulations 

that are put in place to ensure a successful year. Additionally, we kindly request that all students 

have the supplies listed below by September 16, 2016 so that we are equipped for learning.     

 

SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR CLASS 

 

~6 primary notebooks               ~ 7 twin pocket folders               ~3 sharpened #2 pencils daily 

~ 1 flash drive                 ~ washable markers                   ~1 pack expo dry erase marker     

~ 1 box facial tissue                   ~hand soap                                ~ loose leaf paper                                  

~paper towel                     ~ post-it notes                            ~ pens 

  

Loose leaf binders and spiral notebooks are NOT acceptable since papers get torn out and lost. 

The primary notebooks will be used for class work and homework. Loose leaf paper is for 

special assignments.  

 

All students are expected to arrive to school on time each day dressed in their uniform. 

Homework provides students with a chance to practice what they have learned in class and 

prepare for the next day’s lesson. Therefore, homework is assigned daily, completed and signed 

by an adult.  

 

Please make sure that your child comes to school every day prepared to work. He/she should 

have all supplies and a positive attitude toward learning! In September you will be notified to 

sign-up for Classroom Dojo with your child’s teacher/s. This is an excellent way to keep open 

communication with your child’s teachers. 

 

Best regards,  

 

Fourth Grade Teachers 


